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‘Ksan Society is pleased to announce that permanent funding has been secured for Joe’s Place, the Capacity 

Expansion Shelter, effective April 1st, 2023. This funding is essential for the continued provision of shelter and 

associated supports for our community’s most vulnerable people. 

 

The original objective of this shelter was to provide a safe space for vulnerable people as a result of the COVID19 

pandemic and has continued to operate in order to meet the continued demand for shelter beds. Permanent funding 

will allow us to develop long-term plans as we work to meet the ever-increasing need for programs like Joe’s Place in 

our community. 

 
 


